
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 25th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Additional INSET days. 
 

After much deliberation it has been decided that the last two days of term (Thursday 19th and 
Friday 20th of July) will now be INSET days.  This will enable all staff to access vital training 
for the teaching of phonics, reading and writing, ready to begin a new programme in 
September.  Due to this being from an outside provider it has meant that we have had 
limited choices of when these INSET days can be.   
 
We recognise that this may cause inconvenience to parents and so will be offering free 
childcare in the form of a holiday club for those 2 days for anyone who requires it.  This will 
run from 8.45- 3.20.  Children will need to bring their own packed lunch on these days.  Kool 
Kidz will operate as normal.  Please complete the slip on the bottom if you require a place 
for either or both days and return by Friday 8th June to enable us to organise staffing. 
 
The last day of term will now be on Wednesday 18th July 2018.  We have therefore 
rearranged some of the dates for end of term events. 

 The Leaver’s assembly will now be on Tuesday 17th. 

 The Leaver’s concert will now be on Monday 16th. 

 The Thank you tea party will now be coffee and cake at 9am-10am on Wednesday 
18th. 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 

 
 
L Barbuti 
Acting Head. 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name __________________________ Class__________________________ 
 
I require a child care place on… 
 

Thursday 19th                                                                       Friday 20th                         Both days. 
 

(Please tick as appropriate).   Return to Office by Friday 8th June. 
 
 


